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 The Hudson Group recently 
became an Affiliate Member of the 
New England Livery Association, 
“a non-profit corporation 
dedicated to promoting quality 
service and management in the 
ground transportation industry.”  
Most members are ground 
transportation providers in the 
Northeastern U.S. but there are 
many members based elsewhere in 
the US who are key providers of 
technology and services to the 
industry. According to Mark 
Ustik, Hudson President and 
CEO, “It seemed a natural alliance 
for Hudson. The NELA is in our 
own back yard and is comprised of 
many other industry leaders and 
visionaries.”  

To show its support of the NELA, 
The Hudson Group is sponsoring 
a portion of the NELA’s  annual 
Holiday Dinner Meeting to be 
held in Boston on December 8.  
Ad-ditional information on the 
NELA is available online at:  
http://www.nelivery.org/
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Holiday Party 
The NELA holiday dinner meeting is open to members and non-
members alike and is a wonderful opportunity to network with 
industry friends and partners.  If you will find yourself in the 
Boston area on Monday, December 8, we hope you will be able 
to join us for a cup of holiday cheer! 

• 6:00 PM – Cocktail Hour (Cash Bar) 
• 7:00 PM – Dinner 
• 7:45 PM – Presentations 

The festivities will be held at the Omni Parker House Hotel, 60 
School Street, Boston.  Advance registration is requested by 
calling NELA at 866.736.6352 or visiting them online at :  
http://www.nelivery.org.  
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